Coloma Pathfinders Radar Run Scheduled for February 20!

The Coloma Pathfinders Snowmobile Club will hold their 5th Annual Snowmobile Radar Run on Pleasant Lake in Coloma on  Saturday, February 20, 2021.
Registration Begins at 8:30 am, the driver’s meeting will be at 9:45 am. Racing will take place 10 am – noon and 1 pm – 3 pm.
Trophies & pictures are scheduled for the end of the day.  Classes include: Stock, Modified, & Antique Classes. There will be Kitty Kat Races at Noon and those prizes will be given out immediately after the runs.
The club is also raising money to pay for their new Groomer by selling Raffle tickets and the drawing for that raffle will be at 4 pm.  Tickets can be purchased ahead of time from any snowmobile member, at the Cabin, the Coloma Hotel, Chrystal’s Wood Lake Supper Club, the Rough Cut Saloon, and K&M in Hancock.
1st Place in the raffle is a Pellet Grill with all the Extras (pellets, utensils, liquor, meet, etc.) and 2nd, 3rd, 4th places are money!!!

Food & Drink will be available for purchase. Everything is outside, dress warm.
For details, please visit the Pathfinders website: colomapathfinders.com.  For any questions, please call Mike at 715-572-1354

